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July 7, 2009 
 
 
Puget Sound Energy to upgrade transmission line between Enumclaw 
and Wilkeson 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner,  
 
Puget Sound Energy is working to upgrade our electric system 
in the Enumclaw, Buckley, Burnett and Wilkeson areas to 
increase reliability of the electric system and to meet growing 
demand. We have received all the necessary permits to 
convert our existing low-voltage 55 kilovolt (kV) transmission 
line to our now current standard of 115 kV at the location 
shown on the map.  
 
Beginning the week of July 20, PSE’s contractor will begin 
construction of the new 115 kV transmission line. Construction 
will include converting eight miles of transmission line, which 
includes replacing aging utility poles, as well as stringing new 
fiber optic line for PSE communications. Work will start in 
Wilkeson and move north. When working along roadways, 
signs and flaggers will direct traffic.   
 
Construction will take place Mondays through Fridays from 
approximately 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Some select activities, 
however, may take place at night and on weekends.  
 
The work may cause disruption in your electric service. If 
the work requires a scheduled power outage, we will provide 
notice 24-hours in advance of the outage. 
 
Construction along SR 165 is expected to be complete by 
early September. Construction along SR 410 is expected to 
start in late August and be complete by mid-October.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call or e-mail me at the number and address below.  
You may also call toll-free at 1-888-225-5773. Select option 8, then dial extension 81-3937.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Bob Parker 
Sr. Project Manager  
Puget Sound Energy  
425-462-3937 
bob.parker@pse.com 


